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Care Navigator 2018 – FAQs
How are places allocated?
Initial priority will be given to Practices that have not previously sent learners on the Bronze training at 1 place per practice. It is not compulsory that all practices send learners, however we want to be equitable to all Practices.
Practices that have requested additional places, that we have not been able to allocate will be on a reserve list, for any last minute cancellations and will have first priority, in June 2018 cohort.  
Why are places limited?
The Care Navigator Training is limited to 20 places per cohort, with 2 cohorts in each geographical area. This is in order not to compromise on quality and for all learners to have an opportunity to put their views forward and confidently interact through group work. 
This is a gradual role out, over 102 practices. The course has been well received and we continue to develop the programme through Practice feedback. 
Why can’t Practice Managers attend?
If your Practice Manager is your main Navigator around the system, taking calls on the switchboard and dealing with enquiries then of course they should. However, in most practices this won’t be the case. 
The course is based on day-to-day patient enquiries, difficult situations and signposting developed in a reception setting; an opportunity for Receptionists to contribute to process and build on their knowledge. 
Is there Parking?
All venues have parking nearby if not directly onsite. You will be notified of the arrangements in your joining instructions. For further information, please check on https://www.parkopedia.co.uk/


What skills will be developed?
It develops interpersonal skills and reflective learning and offers an opportunity to network with peers from other Practices. The course encourages reflection of how Practices are currently using their services and navigation links to reduce costs to practice and signpost to parts of the system that are currently under-utilised. It aims to get the best most effective outcome for the patient in a timely manner.
What’s next?
The course was broken down into 3 levels (bronze, silver and gold) however the silver has a strong Social Prescribing content and it was felt that it was too specialist for many Receptionists, therefore we are commissioning more Bronze cohorts for 2018. Gold is the ambassador level, for champions of the Care Navigator role. 
For Receptionists interested in further training there might be an opportunity to undertake long term training such as Leadership and Management or Customer Services. Please contact sallyann.woodthorpe@nhs.net.
What support do I get after training?

Three months’ off-site support (email and telephone) following training, accessible via a nominated person for each practice and a closed Facebook group for delegates to discuss their challenges and processes. 

How can we ensure that Care Navigation will continue?
The CCG are working with Practices to develop MiDoS (Directory of Services) to support Care Navigators. MiDoS is already in use in other parts of the system and will be piloted in 7 GP Practices in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough from the end of February 2018.   
In addition, a patient leaflet has been developed with Pilot Practices, Healthwatch and PRG input to explain why receptionist are asking more questions.
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